
The July 2024 presentation was about Home Automa-

tion and Security. The presentation was made by Bill 

James of the Computer Club of Oklahoma City and 

APCUG. Bill made this presentation in October 2022 

for one of APCUG’s Wednesday Workshops. Every-

thing he talked about is still very relevant. 

Here’s a link to the presentation:  

https://tinyurl.com/f8ykt6dc 
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